

MAY NEWSLETTER 2021

Message from the Director Mrs. Shabana Syed

Dear Parents,

First, let me thank you for your support and understanding, as a nation and community, we responded last year to the unexpected invasion of COVID-19. I am very proud of the way our Little Angels students, parents, and community leaders handled it and decided to open Little Angels Preschool doors for students during the most unusual of circumstances and I knew that was the best decision we made to help our working parents and especially our little ones.

Can you believe that it is May already? That means school is almost over for the year. It seems like only yesterday that Little Angels Preschool welcomed all of you. It sure has been a pleasure getting to know each of your children and having you be a part of our "family" this year.

Hopefully, you and your child will have fond memories of their year at Little Angels Pre-school!

Please encourage your friends to sign up for an amazing Summer Camp Jazak Allahu Khairun offered at our campus.



IMPORTANT REMINDERS:

- May 11th Classroom Eid Party
- May 18th Graduation Picture Day
- May 31st Memorial Day-No School
- May 12-14th Eid Break-No School
- May 28th Graduation Celebration
- **June 7th Summer Camp Starts**







LITTLE ANGELS PRESCHOOL



START DATE:

JUNE 7TH-AUGUST 13TH, 2021 FOR 3-5 YRS OLDS

SPOTS ARE FILLING UP FAST! **REGISTER BY APRIL 26TH TO RECEIVE AN** "EARLY BIRD DISCOUNT" (\$50 OFF TUITION)

STATE LICENSED PRESCHOOL CENTER LIC# 198020124

19164 E. Walnut Dr. North, Rowland Heights, CA 91748



LITTLE ANGELS PRESCHOOL **SUMMER CAMP**



JUNE 7TH - AUGUST 13TH, 2021

MONDAY- THURSDAY 8:00 AM-3:30 PM FRIDAY 8:00 AM -2:30 PM **TUITION \$550/MONTH**

WE OFFER SAFE AND FUN ENVIRONMENT

PROVIDING:

- Enrichment Academics
- Arabic, Islamic Studies, and Quran
- Water Play
- Little Chefs
- Sensory Play

HURRY! LIMITED SPACE

REGISTER BY APRIL 26TH TO RECEIVE "EARLY BIRD DISCOUNT" (\$50 OFF TUITION)

- **OVER IT SET OF STATE OF SET O**
- (Reading and Writing)
- Outdoor Play
- Arts and Crafts
- Gardening









The Month of May will be devoted to continuing with spring and getting ready for the end of the school year so that we provide the children with closure. We will end the year, as usual, with our parties and graduations.

Please refer to our preschool calendar for your child 's party/graduation date and time. As in the beginning of the year, we may again be dealing with an issue of separation. This time, instead of separating from parents and home, it is separation from teachers and friends who have become important in your child's life. In the beginning of the year, we carefully think through integrating children into our program.

At the end of the year, we need to give thought into helping them transition away from the program. Couple of the children will be entering KG in the fall and others will stay in the same class. In any event, change is taking place. Children often feel some anxiety, along with excitement, about saying goodbye to what they know and meeting new experiences. Often these anxieties are not on a conscious level – that is, the child cannot verbalize what she/he is feeling. Instead, she/he may just begin to act differently, clingy, wild, or aggressive, etc. In class, we will be talking about these feelings.

It will help your child if you, too, let him/her be aware that you understand that saying "Good-bye" is both a happy and sad experience. Closure is an important process for children and adults alike. In many cases, children are making end of the year projects or having a good-bye party.

Children may also like to make a picture or card at home so their "special" teachers will remember them. We feel privileged to have spent this year with your family and to have shared in your child's development.









GRADUATION

MAY 28TH @ 10:00 AM - 11:00 AM

Preschool Graduation will be here before you know it! Preschool-ers who will be entering kindergarten in Fall 2021 will participate in the Graduation Ceremony and the others will participate in the end of the year celebrations. Come celebrate all the learning and fun that has happened this year! We will maintain social distancing and wear masks.

If you have any friends or acquaintances that are looking for a preschool next year, please feel free to pass on my information and our website info www.littleangels.la

Any referrals that you can give will be greatly appreciated!















































INGREDIENTS:

- 1 1/2 Cup flour
- 1 tsp salt
- 2 T. sugar
- 2 ½ tsp baking powder
- 1 egg
- 3 T. butter, melted
- 1 ¼ Cup almond or coconut milk

Mix all ingredients together and fry on a hot skillet. Top with berries and powdered sugar or one of the pancake spreads below.



Learning At Home **Activities: Color Run**

Practice colors with your child! Using masking tape, attach different colors of construction paper to the walls. Have your child run and tap on the color you name! You can do the same with pictures of animals, household objects, and people in your family.



Estimated time: 20 minutes

Materials:

Masking tape and construction paper

Subject: Physical development





